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Dollar Tree & Family Dollar Modifying
Store Hours to Best Provide Customers
With Essential Products
CHESAPEAKE, Va.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Dollar Tree, Inc. (NASDAQ: DLTR), North
America’s leading operator of discount variety stores, has modified its Dollar Tree and
Family Dollar store hours. In order to keep its associates safe, provide adequate time to
exercise the Company’s proactive cleaning protocols, and replenish store shelves with
essential products, all Dollar Tree and Family Dollar stores are now closing at 8:00 p.m. local
time effective today until further notice.

“Our stores are where customers find the products that meet their critical needs in a
convenient store format, at a price they can afford,” stated Michael Witynski, Enterprise
President. “As a value retailer and essential business, we strive to provide all of our
customers in rural, suburban and urban communities with unparalleled values, which will
help ease hardships especially in these challenging times.”

With more than 15,000 small-footprint locations across North America, Dollar Tree and
Family Dollar stores provide the communities they serve with the products they now need
the most at the $1 price point at Dollar Tree and $10 and below at Family Dollar. These
products include food, water, cleaning supplies, sanitizers, paper products, home goods, and
over-the-counter cold and flu medicines.

Most of the stores accept SNAP benefits to purchase a wide variety of products, including
food for students who may no longer have access to school-funded meal programs. To
assist families with youth at home, the stores also provide children’s products at great
values, such as books, craft supplies and toys.

About Dollar Tree, Inc. 
Dollar Tree, a Fortune 200 Company, operated 15,288 stores across 48 states and five
Canadian provinces as of February 1, 2020. Stores operate under the brands of Dollar Tree,
Family Dollar, and Dollar Tree Canada. To learn more about the Company, visit
www.DollarTree.com.

A WARNING ABOUT FORWARD-LOOKING STATEMENTS: Our press release contains
"forward-looking statements" as that term is used in the Private Securities Litigation Reform
Act of 1995. Forward-looking statements can be identified by the fact that they address
future events, developments or results and do not relate strictly to historical facts. Any
statements contained in this press release that are not statements of historical fact may be
deemed to be forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements include, without
limitation, statements preceded by, followed by or including words such as “believe,
anticipate, expect, intend, plan, view, target or estimate, may, will, should, predict, possible,
potential, continue, or strategy,” and similar expressions. For example, our forward-looking
statements include statements regarding our plans and expectations regarding store hours

http://www.dollartree.com


and availability of products. These statements are subject to risks and uncertainties. For a
discussion of the risks, uncertainties and assumptions that could affect our future events,
developments or results, you should carefully review the "Risk Factors," "Business" and
"Management's Discussion and Analysis of Financial Condition and Results of Operations"
sections in our Annual Report on Form 10-K filed March 27, 2019, and other filings with the
Securities and Exchange Commission. We are not obligated to release publicly any
revisions to any forward-looking statements contained in this press release to reflect events
or circumstances occurring after the date of this report and you should not expect us to do
so.

View source version on businesswire.com:
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20200318005801/en/
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